
From:                              Fang Liu 
Sent:                               Tuesday, 19 November 2013 3:07 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          About test of English
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I think that accept test results across multiple settings is quite fair and should be thinking about by regulators.
Thank you very much.
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Carel




